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The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of its communities  
in partnership with classified professionals, faculty, and other managers. 
 
State Budget Update   
Cabinet received an updated report on the recent state budget agreement and impacts to 4CD.  
No significant funding changes are anticipated for the 2024-25 academic year.      
 
Districtwide Management Training Schedule  
Cabinet reviewed the proposed management training schedule.  The scheduled topics and 
locations will be further reviewed by the colleges to ensure that there are no conflicts with 
upcoming events.     
 
Polices and Procedures Review  
Cabinet discussed proposed revisions to several Board policies and procedures related to 
human resources, student services and others.  Once they are reviewed by constituency 
groups, they will move forward for final approval at a future Governing Board meeting.   
 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD), founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five-
member Governing Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California.  

The mission of 4CD is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative,  
and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 

 
 

Members of the Chancellor’s Cabinet: Susan E. Lamb, President, DVC; Satinder S. Malhi, Director, 
Communications and Community Relations; Mojdeh Mehdizadeh, Chancellor; Jeffrey Michels, 

Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Human Resources Officer; Micaela Ochoa, Executive Vice Chancellor, 
Administrative Services; Pamela Ralston, President, LMC; Kimberly R. Rogers, President, CCC; Kelly 

Schelin, Executive Vice Chancellor, Education and Technology; Tony Wold, Associate Vice 
Chancellor/Chief Financial Officer; Ines Zildzic, Vice Chancellor, Facilities Planning and Construction 
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